Join Us in Supporting Our Shared Bicycle
Program!

Dear [Recipient's Name],

We are excited to announce an opportunity for you to make a positive impact in our community.
Our Shared Bicycle Program is designed to promote sustainable transportation and enhance
mobility for all residents. To help us achieve our goals, we are seeking dedicated volunteers who
are passionate about cycling and community service.

As a volunteer, you will have the chance to:

e Assist in the maintenance and repair of bicycles
o Help with event organization and community outreach
o Promote safe cycling practices among users

Your support can make a significant difference! If you are interested in joining our team, please
respond to this email or contact us at [Phone Number] by [Deadline Date]. We would love to
have you on board!

Thank you for considering this opportunity to enrich our community through active
transportation.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



